
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

SCA Lithium Battery - 10 Pack CR2032 

SKU: 603493 

Dates sold: 25 September 2020 – 21 October 2024 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory standards for button/coin batteries. 

The button/coin battery packaging is not resistant to being opened by 
young children and does not release only a single battery at a time. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button/coin batteries.  

This can occur within 2 hours of swallowing or placing them into their 
bodies. 

1. Consumers should keep the batteries out of reach of children.

2. Consumers should return the product to their nearest Supercheap
Auto store for a full refund.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

Visit the website 

1300 175 010 from 8 am to 6 pm AEST, Monday to Friday and 9 am 
to 5 pm AEST Saturdays. 

Purchased from: Supercheap Auto 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone

PRA 2024/20343 

https://www.supercheapauto.com.au/contactus

